
Health and Social Care Committee 
Human Transplantation (Wales) Bill 
HT(Ind)107  Graham J. Bishop 
 
Dear Sir or madam 
I happened to notice a new policy of presuming consent for organ donation when someone dies 
unless the person specifically refuses. 
 
I believe the donation of a particular person's organs is a voluntary personal decision which the 
person themselves may or may not consider. It is not the right or presumed property of the state to 
make such assumptions, hence I disagree with the proposed policy.  
 
From Graham J. Bishop, Reading, Berkshire. 

 


